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DISTRICT 9 HOCKEY
District 9 Spring Association Meeting

May 6th 2019 7:00pm
Roll Call

___X
Albert Lea


___   Mankato

    X__Rochester
___X   Austin



_____
Tri City
___X__St. Peter
___    Dodge County 





___X__Waseca
__  X Faribault


__X__Northfield
 ___X _Winona
___X   La Crescent


__ X _     Owatonna

1. Minutes from Winter meeting  were reviewed
2. Treasurer’s Report-Troy Marquardt 
3. Director’s Report- Mark Blaisdell
Mr. Blaisdell reported on a recent MN Hockey meeting he attended:
a.  Co-Ops were discussed with no firm guidelines set as of yet.

b. MN Hockey will allow players to sign up after the December deadline but would require a player to be placed on the lowest level team.  The exception to this would be if a player moves from another area.

c. Statewide 47 match penalties were reported for this past season.  6 match penalties were given in District 9. 

d. Tournament game rosters will now include a check-in rule of making sure the correct coaches are on the roster and bench.  More information regarding this will follow.

e. VFW growth throughout state was discussed and ideas regarding how to improve on this will be looked for moving forward.

f. Background check fees will be increasing in 2020 from $8.00 to $30.00.  This may have an impact on association costs and budgets.

g. Discipline hearing appeals was discussed.  A $200 appeal fee may be charged and reimbursed if the appeal is won.

h. Invitational tourn- Associations must let teams know within 10 days if they are in the tournament, on a waiting list, or not able to participate.

i. Junior Gold team formations was discussed with Albert Lea and Dodge County expressing an interest in forming a team for the 2019-20 season.
4. New Business
Nominations  for the positions of Director, Treasurer, and Secretary were taken.  At such time Mark Blaisdell was nominated for Director, Troy Marquardt for Treasurer, and Kathy Heightland for Secretary.  All were approved by a unanimous decision.

5. Tournament Report
Tournaments went well this season.  Associations are being asked to check rosters at check in thoroughly to assure the proper people are on the roster and bench.


Associations are being asked to let Mark Blaisdell know if you are interested in hosting end of year districts/regions/tournaments.

6. Coaching Coordinator Report
Mr. Storm informed the board of updates.  MN Hockey will not be approving waivers for coaches who have not completed the proper qualifications as of December 31st.


Mr. Storm asked that any associations interested in having a coaching clinic let him know as soon as possible so it can be scheduled.  Associations will pay for ice time and meeting rooms.


District 9 is looking for a Director of Hockey to develop education plans for coaches and players and reach out for development.  Anyone interested should contact Josh.

7. District 9 Officials Report

The composition of referees on the ice was discussed.  Some associations are looking at adding a referee.


The treatment of referees was discussed.  We need to think of ways to get the treatment of referees, particularly young referees under control.  

8. Girls Committee
Mike McCormack will stay on as the Girls committee chair and continue to lead the HP programs.

9. Statistician Report
No Report

10. Player Development/ACE Report
No report

11. Old Business
12. Open Discussion
13. Adjourn Meeting
14. Summer Meeting Date: TBD
